

09/17/2020

Dear Sharon City School District Families,

Earlier this week, U.S. Secretary of Agriculture announced that that they were extending a program which allows Free Breakfast and Lunches to be provided to school students through December 31, 2020. At this time the free meals for all students will only run until December 31, 2020, or until funding runs out, at which time statuses will return to Paid, Free and Reduced rates based on qualifications and applications so please return free and reduced meal applications as soon as possible to avoid any gap in benefits.

Beginning on Monday, September 21st, the Sharon City School District will begin offering a FREE breakfast and Free lunch to every child 0 to 18 years old student for every school day. For virtual or off campus children, we will provide a full breakfast and lunch that students can pick up at the Sharon City High School between 9:15 - 9:45 am, or Case Ave Elementary, West Hill Elementary or CM Musser Elementary between 9:30 - 10:00 am all free of charge! We encourage all families to take advantage of this great program.

We remain committed to providing students access to healthy, nutritious and wholesome meals while assuring the utmost food safety without compromising quality. Please feel free to contact me if there are any questions.

Regards,

Francine Schmid Food Service Director Sharon City School District ((724) 483-4037 francine schmid@sharonsd.org



Everyone Eats for Free! All kids under 18 years old.